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This year in Life Light Ministry we have had opportunities to see God working ways that we are 
encouraged to see. We have had an increase in the number of visitors as well as returning visitors people 
from the greater Boston area. While we are looking for a pastor to help the congregation in following 
God’s Will during 2019， His work among the congregation is evident. The leadership team has been 
faithfully serving the church body by leading Sunday School. In addition to this we have also be been 
encouraged by the number of young adults who have been more involved in the leadership of both the 
Weeknight Bible study， as well as the organization and leading of worship teams on Sunday Mornings. 
The Life Light Ministry participated in the Christmas Ministry called “Project Angel Tree”. In doing so， 
the congregation was able to provide Christmas presents for 13 children whose parents are incarcerated in 
prison.  
 
As the year moves on， we are continuing our series “Heaven and Earth”， looking the Bible to see how 
God has created us to be a relationship with Him， how that relationship has been broken through our 
sin， and how God has fixed that through the finished work of His Son， Jesus.  
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